

15 May 1990

Dear Friends

Greetings in Jesus' Name.

It is with great pleasure I commend to you the ministry of Warwick and Alison Marsh.

They came to us highly recommended for their ministry in song, especially in the areas of praise and worship. We were certainly not disappointed as the presence and anointing of the Lord rested mightily upon them.

In these days bringing us to the end of the twentieth century, it is obvious the Lord is doing something new and exciting in His Body, the Church, especially in praise and worship.

I count it a privilege to recommend Warwick and Alison to you and am sure they will bless you as much as they have us here. They will not be a burden to you as they travel in their own bus and caravan so they are completely self sufficient.

We started our weekend with a worship workshop which took in different styles of expression, dance, drama, song, etc, with participation from all attending. This was followed by a familly concert on the Saturday night which was well attended and received. On Sunday they ministered with song, worship, prophecy and the Word.

They are Christians of long standing and I highly commend them to you.

His servant and Yours

Rog Hullah Sénior Pastor